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NEWS RELEASE | FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE | March 3, 2025 

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies (CALEA) 
Accepting Public Comments on NDHP Performance 

NARRATIVE: Colonel Daniel Haugen would like to announce the Accreditation Public 
Comment Portal for the North Dakota Highway Patrol now open. Since 1989, the NDHP has 
been accredited by the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies (CALEA). 
and has received meritorious recognition for being accredited for more than 15 continuous 
years. The NDHP must comply with more than 350 professional public safety standards to 
maintain its accreditation status. Through the public comment portal, which will be open 
March 3 – May 9, 2025, community members can provide feedback regarding the agency’s 
performance and quality of service. The public can access the portal via this weblink: 
https://cimrs2.calea.org/890. The CALEA portal can also be accessed through the NDHP 
website: www.nd.gov/ndhp. To learn more about CALEA, visit www.calea.org. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

For more information, contact:   
Sgt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447              
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